
Raven Readiness Day  
Canyon Crest Academy 

2018-19 School Year  
 

Important Information: 
Station #1 begins on the south side of the "D" Building; please park in the staff 
lot or the student lot (near the stadium). 
Parking permits will be available on Aug. 16th for students who meet SDUHSD 
driving qualifications. Start Smart and Online Parking Permit process can be 
found on CCA’s website under “Key Information.” 
New Student Orientation on Aug. 20th is for students ONLY. Parents are invited 
to attend a Foundation Parent Gathering during the orientation (more info. 
soon). 
 
Raven Readiness Dates/Times: 
 
Thursday, August 16th:                    12th grade 8:30 am – 11:00 am 
                                                              11th grade 12:00 pm - 2:00 pm 
 
 Friday, August 17th:                    10th grade (A-L) 8:30 am - 10:30 am 
                                                             10th grade (M-Z) 12:00 pm - 2:00 pm 
 
Monday, August 20th:       Incoming 9th & New Students 10-12th Grade 
 Please attend session based on last name alpha below: 
Last Names: A,  K,  N,  Sa-Sh,  T,  U,  V    8:30 am -10:00 am (Raven Readiness) 

          10:00 am - 11:30 am (New Student Orientation) 
  

Last Names: B,  G,  L,  R,  W,  X   8:30 am -10:00 am (New Student Orientation) 
                          10:00 am - 11:30 am (Raven Readiness) 
 

Last Names: D,  E,  H, M, Si-Sz,  Y 12:30 pm - 2:00 pm (Raven Readiness) 
                2:00 pm - 3:30 pm (New Student Orientation) 
 

Last Names: C,  F, I, J, O, P, Q, Z  12:30 pm-2:00 pm(New Student Orientation) 
                                                                     2:00 pm - 3:30 pm (Raven Readiness) 
 
DON’T WAIT IN LINE! PAY ONLINE! Avoid long lines at the Finance Office by 
paying in advance on the WebStore. Beginning August 10, you may pay for items 
from home by going to the CCA website and clicking on the CCA ASB WebStore 
under Quick Links. Follow the instructions to log on to your student’s account. 
On your Raven Readiness Day, bypass the Finance Office and go directly to the 
pick up station to pick up your items. Please note: the WebStore will not be 
available from 6:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. on Raven Readiness Days. 


